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The latest news and events from
The George Institute for Global Health, China

Social event -
Visiting
Children in
Hospital

New China Executive Director propels
collaborative partnership with Shanghai
Jiao Tong University

The George Institute for Global Health,
China welcomed world-renowned
epidemiologist and medical researcher,
Professor Zhi-Jie Zheng, as Executive
Director in September, 2015.

Along with his new role at The George
Institute, China, Professor Zheng will
continue as University Distinguished
Professor of Public Health and Medicine,
as well as Dean of the School of Public
Health at Shanghai Jiao Tong University.

Following by Professor Zheng's
appointment to the board, a
Memorandum of Understanding (MOU)
was signed T e
between The ? =
George Institute
for Global
Health (TGI) and
Shanghai Jiao
Tong University
(SJTU) School of
Medicine.

Principal Directors
Professor Stephen
MacMahon

and Professor
Robyn Norton,
participated in the
signing ceremony,
along with

senior staff and

academics from The George Institute
and Shanghai Jiao Tong University.

A seminar on infrastructure development
for multi-center clinical research was
also successfully held after the signing.
Delegates from TGl delivered speeches
to introduce TGl's research themes

and scientific capacity, operations and
management of clinical research, and
the success story of the collaboration

in China. Researchers and managerial
staff from affiliated SJTU hospitals and
organizations attended the seminar
and exchanged ideas with the experts
from TGl on the barriers and problems
emerging from current clinical research.

The delegation from TGl also visited

Group photo of the participants of the MOU signing and seminar
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Shanghai Municipal Center for Disease
Control and Prevention and SJTU
affiliated Xinhua Hospital and reached

a series of agreements on collaborations
in population health research, clinical
research, big data analysis, and capacity
building.

Professor Stephen MacMahon said the
new collaborative partnership will help

“oropel global-level research on clinical,

population and healthcare services
between the two parties.”







